
Dear Cornflowers and Parents 

I hope you are all well and surviving the heat/rain (please 

delete as appropriate). I have posted up the usual activities 

including some more work on Tom’s Midnight Garden, some 

comprehension questions and some maths challenges for you 

to work through. Don’t forget to make use of the resources 

on the website, including the Oak Academy lessons and the 

Purple Mash daily activities. Mrs Mackey has again kindly 

posted up some tasks linked to our topic work as well as 

some tasks on Purple Mash so there should be more than 

enough to go at. Please keep checking that you are up to 

date with the tasks. I will go through the completed tasks 

at the weekend and mark them up to date and set some 

more. 

I set a caption competition last week and have had a 

fantastic response in terms of quality if not quantity, and 

early in the week I realised I had given very little time for 

you to think about it and get your entry in. SO I will extend 

the deadline until next Wednesday and announce the 

winners in the next letter. Please have a go – we have a 

current leader but whether or not that changes is up to you! 

That’s about it for this week, so please keep busy, keep 

safe, and remember: 

 

Faber est suae quisque fortunae 

 



 


